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August 13, 2015
Sent Via fax to 360-677-2407
and email to:
townofsky@frontier.com
Mayor Grider
Town of Skykomish

PO Box 308
Skykomish, WA 98288

RE: Your Non-responsive Response to 2015-07-23 FOIA

Request. Mayor Grider,

Your questions (repeated below) are followed by responses.
1. On what specific property does the request pertain to?

This request pertains to all Town of Skykomish public lands, properties and parcels
remediated as part of BNSF’s Railway’s environmental cleanup effort.

2. On what federal, state, municipal code, statute or other standard is the
"compliance" based upon?

Please consult Town environmental counsel, Carson Law Group and Town Technical
Advisor, Clint Stanovsky, regarding ‘Best Geo-Technical Seismic Practices and
Industry Standards’ they relied upon, employed and complied with.

3. What specific "geo-tech practices" are you referring to?

‘Best Geo-technical Seismic Practices and Industry Standards’ as recommended for
and relied upon by environmental professionals. Carson Law Group and Clint
Stanovsky should have copies readily available for you.

4. During what time period should the documents cover?

Documents should cover the time period commencing with date the BNSF Railway
initiated environmental cleanup efforts through the date of completion of those efforts.

Resiectfulli,

Karl Benz




